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Last week, we were pleased to present the first comprehensive book on architecture and
urbanism in Doha. Authored by QU professor of architecture and chair of the Department of
Architecture and Urban Planning Dr Ashraf Salama and research fellow in the department Dr
Florian Wiedmann, and published this month by Ashgate Publishing, UK, the book is a three-
year effort (2010-2013) partially funded by an NPRP grant.

| am also pleased to announce a new set of majors launched at College of Business and
Economics in economics, concentration in entrepreneurship, and business analytics within the
MBA program, and planned graduate programs in programs in finance, marketing and
innovation, and business entrepreneurship to meet the new and emerging trends in the
business environment in Qatar. The College has also appointed a Commercial Bank endowed
chair in banking and will launch two research centers -- one in Islamic Finance, the other in
Business Excellence. These developments come as part of the College’s ongoing efforts to
position itself as a leading business college in the region and among those around the world.

In similar vein, our new Gulf Studies Center is advancing its role as the leading research center
of excellence in the region with a recent landmark agreement with the Middle East Institute
(MEI) of the National University of Singapore. The Institute has built itself a reputation as the
premier research institute on the Middle East in Asia. Hence, in its MOU with MEI, the Center
is continuing its mission to engage dialogue on Gulf and Middle East issues with domestic,
regional and international institutions; promote collaboration with experts and researchers to
advance research on existing and emerging issues in the region; and to provide invaluable
opportunities for students of Gulf studies to interact with individuals with international
experience on Gulf and Middle East questions.

Already boasting the position as the home of the only Masters program in Gulf Studies in the
world, the Center is in the process of developing a doctoral program.

Upcoming signings with Sasol and Maersk Oil Qatar will provide opportunities for QU to cement

its partnership and collaborative activities with leading industries in Qatar and play a critical
part in finding solutions to environmental questions in Qatar such as water quality and carbon
capture.

The above developments are a testament to our commitment to social investment in

Qatar. They continue our strengthening of a community service culture within our programs,




and through our research and collaborative approaches with government, industry, business,
academia and civil society.

In closing, | extend congratulations to our volleyball and basketball teams for their first and
second place wins in the recent Euro Roma 2013 Championships.




